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Bureau Afrique Occidentale et Centrale / Western and Central African Office

Ref: T 7/7.9.1- 0446 18 June 2013
Subject:  Third Meeting of the African Frequency Management Group (AFL/FMG/3)
(Nairobi, Kenya 22-24 July 2013)

Required Action: Reply before 15° July 2013

Sir/Madam,

I have the honor to invite your Administration/Organization to the Third Meeting of the
African Frequency Management Group (AFI/FMG/3) which will be held at the ICAO Regional Office in
Nairobi, Kenya from 22 to 24 July 2013.

As indicated in its provisional agenda attached hereto, the AFVFMG/3 meeting will, inter
alia, evaluate the state of implementation of the conclusions and decisions of the second meeting of
AFI/FMG, review the outcome of the ICAO 12® Air Navigation Conference pertaining to the area of
aeronautical spectrum. The meeting will also examine the conclusions and decisions of APIRG/18 dealing
with the subjects within the competence of the group and the recent activities and the future developments
in the field of management and protection of the aeronautical frequencies spectrum.

The meeting will relay in particular, on the Final Acts of the ITU World
Radiocommunication Conference held in Geneva during the first quarter of the year 2012 relating to the
aeronautical spectrum and on the preparatory activities of the AFI region for the World
Radiocommunication Conference envisaged to be held in Geneva from 2 to 27 November 2015, Finally, it
will review and amend, if necessary, the Terms of Reference and the Future Work program of the
AFI/FMG Group.

You will find also herewith, a general information bulletin with the list of hotels in Nairobi.
In the meantime, be informed that the working notes prepared by the Secretariat will soon be available on
the Web sites of the ICAO regional offices of Dakar and Nairobi and those sent by the various
Administrations/Organizations will be posted as and when they are received.

For this purpose, the attention of your Administration/Organization is drawn on the need to
actively participate in the AFI/FMG/3 meeting by preparing Working papers and producing necessary
elements in relation to each item of the meeting agenda.
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You are kindly requested to inform this office, as soon as possible and preferably before 15
July 2013 by E-mail to icaoesaf@icao.int with copy to icaowacaf@icao.int if your Administration/
Organization intends to take part in this meeting, and consequently to ensure that your delegate (s) fill and
return the Registration Form to the above E-mail addresses.

Please accept, Sir /Madam, the assurance of my highest consideration.

% ¢~ Mam Sait Jallow
Regional Director

Attachments: - Information Bulletin with list of Hotels in Nairobi
- Provisional Agenda
- Registration Form




